
 

SRHS SAC MEETING 
MINUTES 

 
DATE:  November 14, 2022    
PLACE:  Media Center  
TIME:  3:30 PM    
 

A. Meeting was called to order at 3:33 PM. 
 

B. Richard Lewis welcomed all attending.  Present were Richard Lewis, Jackie Contri, Holly Hamilton, Kristen 
Reiman, Christina Marshall, Karen Rutledge, and Bonnie Kidder. 
 

C. Action Items 
1. Minutes from 10/17/22 Meeting were approved.  Motion to approve by Holly Hamilton, 2nd by 

Kristen Reiman. 
 

D. Treasurer’s Report--  $3817.00 is the current balance.  The number is up a little due to A2 funding 
received plus not all of the transportation money has been taken out yet. 
 

 
E. SAC fund request  

1. No active requests at this time. 
 

F. Principals Report 
1. School spirit week is this week.  Today was neon day.  Tuesday is dress like your favorite senior 

citizen.  Wednesday is color wars.  Thursday is Pep Rally/Powderpuff Game and dress like 
athletes vs. mathletes.  Friday is dress how Adam Sandler does (baggy clothes). 

2. 12/8 is ELA PM2 testing for 9th and 10th grade. 
3. Algebra retakes for Juniors and Seniors will be on 12/1 and 12/2. 
4. On 12/6, Seniors will take the FL civics literacy exam, which is not a graduation requirement, but 

it is a requirement for most colleges.  If they pass in high school, then they don’t usually have to 
take it in college.  

5. Attendance has been maintained at 91% since the beginning of the year.  SRHS won the trophy 
for the district. 

6. Pep Rally will be on Thursday during 7th period..Powderpuff game will be at 6:00 PM on 
Thursday. 

 
G. Sharing and concerns: 

1. There were some concerns over students paying for the pep rally and games.  It was suggested 
by Karen that maybe a game ticket allotment with teachers giving them as incentives to students 
weekly or some other way to incentivize students.   

2. There was a concern over student safety with student IDs/names being accessible on laptops.  
Christina reported that her son’s lunch account had been hacked by a student that somehow got 
his ID number and name and the student was getting lunches with that information.  There was a 
discussion about getting a new ID number for her son and coming up with ways to prevent this 
from happening to other students/ accounts. 

 
 

H. Motion to Adjourn at 4:22 PM was made by Bonnie Kidder and seconded by Christina Marshall.  
The next meeting is December 12 at 3:30 PM. 

 
Submitted by Holly Hamilton, 11/15/22 


